Memorandum

To: Policy Board Members and Alternates

From: Robert D. Miller, Director, NRP

Date: February 22, 2006

Subject: Salary Increase for NRP Staff

The Policy Board adopted the NRP 2006 Administrative Budget on November 21, 2005 and the City Council adopted the budget on December 23, 2005. Included in this budget is a 2% increase for NRP staff salaries. With the adoption of the budget, funds for this increase have been approved and are available for this purpose. The amount of this increase is consistent with the increase adopted by the City of Minneapolis for its employees.

It has been our practice over the past years to obtain a formal resolution from the Policy Board to officially approve this salary increase and set the date that it becomes official. I therefore recommend the adoption of the following resolution.

RESOLVED: That the Minneapolis Neighborhood Revitalization Program Policy Board hereby approves a 2% salary increase for NRP staff retroactive to February 20, 2006.